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October 28, 2021
Dear Leonard and EEK Families;

Just a reminder that tomorrow students may wear their Halloween costumes to school. We
would like to remind families that all costumes need to be school-appropriate, and costume
masks will not be allowed in the classroom.

Leonard Parade will take place at 12:45, followed by E.E. Knight’s parade at 1:45. In the event
of bad weather, we will notify parents by noon if the parades are canceled. Students will have
their classroom activities in the afternoon regardless of the weather. We understand that families
want to participate in our Halloween activities. However, with the continued high rate of spread
in our community, we are still not having parents come to the classrooms.

We are looking forward to a great day tomorrow. Let’s keep our fingers crossed that the weather
cooperates.

Thanks for all you do,

Rachelle Parsons and Alicia Ormsbee
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